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J
RECEIVED

September 21, 2017

Ron Taylor SEP27 2017
Chief Administrative Officer

City of Kawartha Lakes OFF_ICE OF THE CAO
P.0. Box 9000 CITY OF KAWARTHA Lakeg

26 Francis St
Lindsay ON K9V 5R8

RE: 2018 Budget
Dear Mr. Taylor

Thank you for your letter dated July 14, 2017 addressed to Dr. Noseworthy, which was reviewed by the
Board of Health at today’s meeting.

The Board requested that | respond to you to advise that as we have yet to receive our approved 2017
allocation from the Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care, it is very difficult for us to anticipate what

our 2018 needs will be at this time.

We will attempt to meet the timelines outlined in your letter, subject to us having information with
respect to our 2017 provincial allocation by that time.

Please contact me if you have any questions.
Sincerely

BOARD OF HEALTH FOR THE HALIBURTON, KAWARTHA,
PINE RIDGE DISTRICT HEALTH UNIT

Mary Catherine Masciangelo, MIR, SPHR
Director, Corporate Services

MC/ed

Cc: Mark Lovshin, Chair, Board of Health
Dr. Lynn Noseworthy, Medical Officer of Health
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